
 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2012 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice No. WA COW 12-02 for CenturyTel of Cowiche d/b/a CenturyLink  
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find revisions to the CenturyTel of Cowiche d/b/a CenturyLink WN U-3.  This 
filing is submitted with an effective date of May 11, 2012.  The tariff sheets enclosed are as follows: 
 

Preface First Revised Sheet No. 4  
 First Revised Sheet No. 6  
Section 4 First Revised Sheet No. 7  
 First Revised Sheet No. 8  

 
Pursuant to the FCC’s Lifeline and Link Up Reform and Modernization, Report, and Order, and Future 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, WC Docket No. 11-42, FCC 12-11 (rel. Feb. 6, 2012), CenturyLink is 
making filings in compliance with this Order in two phases. 
 
This initial filing eliminates non-Tribal Link Up support, and makes changes to Tribal Link Up support as 
ordered by the FCC to become effective April 1, 2012.  A subsequent compliance filing will be submitted 
at a later date to address future changes to the Lifeline discount and eligibility criterion.  
 
I, Debra Levy, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of CenturyTel of Cowiche d/b/a CenturyLink. 
 
Please contact me or Mark Reynolds at 206-345-1568 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Levy 
 
Enclosures 
 
pc:  Mark Reynolds 
 John Felz 
 
 
 
WA 12-02 
 

DEBRA LEVY 
Tariff Analyst II 

Debra.Levy@CenturyLink.com 
5454 W. 110th Street 
Voice: (13) 345-6756  
www.centurylink.com 
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